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On the morning of the last day of the journey, some people went out to 
enjoy the sunrise from the boat. The weather was perfect (like it had been 
the whole time on the islands) and it was a really beautiful view. 

 
As we approached Tokyo, the weather got a bit colder. 

 
It felt weird being back in the city after these exciting days on the tropical 
islands. I have been in Japan for more than 5 months, but this journey gave 
me many precious memories. We learned lots about protecting the 
environment, and I think experiencing first hand study and activities like 
this really helps you to find what kind of work or research you are 
interested in. Thank you for this experience, Professor Ori! 


